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August 23, 2021 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
We are just about finished with dismissals for today.  It has been a wonderful first day 
for our Tigers!   
 
As previously mentioned, as long as the coronavirus is classified as a Class A 
Infectious Disease, we are required to provide notice of COVID-19 positive cases, as 
we did during the 2020-21 school year.  This means that I will send families a notice 
of the reported COVID-positive case when the case occurs in the classroom or other 
close contact of a student/staff member.  Also, I will send a general notice to our 
families, as exemplified here.  Finally, the COVID-positive case will be posted on our 
COVID-19 Dashboard which is found on the District website:  www.twinsburgcsd.org. 
 
Today, I reported the following COVID-positive case to Summit County Public Health 
officials: 
  

 One (1) On-Campus certificated staff member who is assigned to George G. 
Dodge Intermediate School.  This particular staff member has not worked with 
students thus far this school year. 
 

Also, please see the attached flyer from the Summit County Public Health Department 
(SCPH) regarding an incentive program the SCPH is offering for first dose COVID-19 
vaccines. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
 

 
 
 
 
 


